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February 22, 2023 
 
Hi Trinton 
 
I write to express my extreme delight and feedback how well you have handled 
the project with our mutual client. 
 
The global situation in 2022 was a difficult year for supply and delivery delays 
were understandable, but you kept us all abreast of milestones in a very 
professional way. 
 
Thanks for the successful commissioning of the robotic welding system. We are 
encouraged by the results to date and are expecting great productivity 
improvements across a range of over 20 products that will go through the robot. 
 
I am also looking forward to installing a Cobot when our client has enough 
bandwidth to do so. 
 
Please stay in touch and looking forward to doing our next project with you. 
 
Thanks and regards 
 
 
 

 
 
Peter Veal 
Director 
 
 
  


